
Head Teacher: Mrs C. Kilbey BA (Hons) QTS 

Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs C. Pepin B.Ed (Hons) 

               

Bishop’s Tachbrook C of E Primary School 

Kingsley Rd 

Bishop’s Tachbrook 

    Leamington Spa   CV33 9RY 

Telephone: 01926 426020 

 admin3141@welearn365.com 

 

                                                                 www.btschool.co.uk 

 ‘Pupils’ behaviour and attitudes to learning are exemplary’ 

‘The rich, exciting and highly creative curriculum is a significant strength 

of the school. This is a GOOD school.’  

(OFSTED 2019) 

 
18th April 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
Home Football Match – Friday 26th April 2024 

 
 

Your child has been chosen to represent the school in a league football match to be 
played at home at Bishop’s Tachbrook CE Primary School on Friday 26th April 

2024. The match is against St James CE Academy. 

 
Miss Humphries (OnSide Coaching) will be at the school to organise the team and 

parents are welcome to come along to support the team. 
 

The children will need to be ready for a 3.45pm start and the match will finish at 
approximately 4.45pm. If you are not attending the match, please pick your child 

up from the match at 4.45pm or email the office to let us know if they are booked 
into late club after the match. 

 
The children will be provided with a football shirt by the school. They will need to 

wear their own socks, shin pads and football boots and bring a water bottle.  
 

As the children chosen will be representing the school, taking part is dependent on 
good behaviour. Children can therefore be substituted if behaviour is not acceptable 

in the lead up to the match.  

  
Please complete the following form to give your consent for your child taking part in 

the match and photography permission by Tuesday 23rd April. Thank you. 
https://forms.gle/KC4oURJaDVoxx6Z98. 

 
As a reminder, due to safeguarding reasons parents are not permitted to take 

photos or videos of children other than their own and any photos or videos taken 
must not be shared on social media. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Kathryn Potter 
PE Coordinator 

https://forms.gle/KC4oURJaDVoxx6Z98

